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“MDI is committed to its students, and it will always be our attempt to uphold their interests. 

Over the past few days, there has been some anxiety and concern after the Institute wrote to 

some candidates, who had earlier been offered provisional admission offers in PGDM / PGDM-

HRM / PGDM-IB / PGDM-Business Analytics programmes for 2024-26, that “it would not be 

possible to accommodate them in the current 2024-26 batch,” given that the dropout rate had 

fallen significantly this year, when compared to last few years. 

Some, who may not have been familiar with the entire situation, have, however, made 

statements that don’t do justice to MDI’s credibility and integrity. 

In the present context, in the larger interest of the students, MDI has taken a conscious call to 

offer guaranteed admission offers to all such students, who had earlier been offered 

provisional admission offers, but could not be accommodated in the current batch, for 

the year 2025-27.  

These students would not be required to pay any increased fees – what would normally 

be applicable to the batch of 2025-27.  

If, however, any of such students decides not to pursue the programme in 2025-27, he/she will 

be refunded the Rs 6 lakh caution money in full. 

For over fifty years now, the Institute has created, nurtured, responsible business leaders, 

enriching the world of businesses and policy. MDI remains wedded to the vision and mission 

of enriching the management and business world, and empowering business leader of 

tomorrow”. 

         Date: 20th June 2024 


